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26th June 2020 

Residential 2020 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know we booked our 2020-21 residential to take place on 21-23rd October 2020 at The 
Dartmoor Training Centre. The restrictions in place due to Covid19 have meant that many events 
have been postponed or cancelled.  In order to ensure that we do not incur high cancellation costs 
or result in a very cold and wet visit if delayed, we have made the difficult decision to cancel our 
booking. This decision has been made so that we can provide the children with a high quality 
residential later in the year when we hope that we will be in a safer situation and the weather will 
be brighter!  We are already liaising with a number of other providers who are confident that they 
will be able to offer us a suitable package. 
 
We understand that this will be disappointing for the children but we must ensure that safety is our 
priority.  
 
If you have already paid your deposit or paid in full, the office will be in touch with you to discuss 
your options. 
 
We will be in touch next term when we hope to have more information about making a new 
booking. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Alice Eeles 
Academy Head 
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